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Cincinnati/Northern Kentucky International 
Airport 

 

Operations Memorandum 
 
 
 

To: CVG Airport Airlines, Tenants and Concessionaires 
 

From:  Brian Cobb, Director - Customer Services 
 

Subject: Temporary Change to Parking Area at the Terminal 
 

Date: November 18, 2013 
 
As roof work at the Terminal progresses to the east side, a dumpster will be placed in the parking 
spaces near the loading dock on Tuesday, November 19th.  Caution must be used in and around this 
area as debris will be traveling down a chute from the roof into the dumpster.  As a result, parking will 
not be permitted in that area.  As an additional safety measure, this dumpster must not be used to 
dispose of trash by other individuals, airlines or tenants.  Please continue to use existing dumpsters.   

 
 

 

NO PARKING in the area 
indicated by the red box below 

Existing Dumpsters 


